
McGurk News Notes & Comments 
Working with you in North Africa, Middle East, Central Asia and Europe 

November 2018 

CAMENA 

Dear Friends and Family 

Our move to Cyprus is almost 
complete. We arrived the first week 
of August We have been living out of 
suitcases since March 2017. That will 
come to an end today as our 
household container is due to arrive 
in a couple of hours from now as we 
write this letter. It will be nice to 
finally settle for a while. It's funny 
how we sometimes forget what we 
have. Several times we have been in 
a store and see a kitchen item we 
could use, only to stop and try to 
remember if we already have the item 
in storage, or did we give it away? 
One thing we know we will face is a 
tremendous amount of mold and must 
from such long storage and shipping 
as well as inevitable damage. 

Nate has been very busy setting up 
the new office on Cyprus while still 
keeping up his duties as a technical 
director. There is an incredible 
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amount of work in establishing a new 
office in a new country. Please pray 
for both wisdom and stamina. 

Janette has begun a new role in 
which she is both thrilled and 
humbled at the same time. She is 
teaching English to Syrian refugee 
women who have no previous English 
language. This is an incredible 
experience and opportunity for 
Janette. Please pray for the Spirit to 
go ahead of her and for wisdom. 

The weather on Cyprus was hot and 
humid as we arrived. We are now 
moving into the fall with temperatures 
in the upper 70s. We are told to 
expect a couple of months of winter 
where there will be rain and cold 
wind. For now it is beautiful. I have 
attached here a photo of the view 
from the house we were so fortunate 
to find. 



Please continue to pray for our 
children: 

Mark and Morgan as they raise their 
new daughter, "Violet." 

Amalie and Ricky as they continue to 
raise three sixteen-year-olds and a 
grade schooler. 

Hannah as she balances work, social 
life and raising missionary support. 

Karly as she teaches Special 
Education in Manhattan. 

Rebecca as she prepares to move 
into new housing this month. 

Thanks for holding us up in prayer. 
We count on you. 

Many blessings, 
Nate and Janette McGurk 

~~ 

Email: 
nmcqurk@twr.org jmcgurk@twr.org 

TWR 
P.O. Box 8700 Cary, NC 27512-8700 
www.twr.org 


